Debra Thomeson

From: Lauren Thain <laurent.thain@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 4:22 PM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: In favor of rezoning and replating

Petersburg Borough Assembly,

T am writing to you in support of the approval to rezone and replat the appointed lots and zones to meet
the needs of Petersburg Medical Center's (PMC) new facility.

T am also strongly in support of PMC building a new facility. I have experienced first hand the crucial
need for a new building. The staff of PMC, the community of Petersburg, and our future deserve a
facility to continue to provide excellent care and continue to grow to better assist our community's
needs.

Thank you for your time,

Lauren Thain



